

December 14, 2017

Dr. Manashi Nath Chemistry 347 Schrenk Hall CAMPUS MAIL

Dear Manashi,

Congratulations on receiving the 2017 Faculty Research Award! Receiving this award speaks highly of your contributions in the fields of teaching, research and service at Missouri S&T, which I deeply appreciate.

I would like to invite you and a guest to attend the recognition awards ceremony on February 13, 2018 from 6:00pm to 8:00pm in the Hasselmann Alumni House. Please reserve this time so that we may recognize you along with other faculty award winners.

Barb Palmer in my office will contact you concerning any dietary restrictions and rsvp's/regrets.

You have my sincere congratulations on this much deserved recognition.

Sincerely.

Robert J. Marley, Ph.D.
Provost and Executive Vice Chancellor
for Academic Affairs

RJM:bjp

CC:

Philip Whitefield Stephen Roberts